MAURITIUS PORTS AUTHORITY
CIRCULAR NOTE NO. 9 OF 2018

TO: ALL EMPLOYEES DATE: 14 AUGUST 2018

MPA SCHOLARSHIP SCHEME FOR CHILDREN OF EMPLOYEES
HAVING SECURED A SEAT FOR TERTIARY STUDIES

As per the MPA Scholarship Scheme, eligible employees are kindly invited
to submit their applications in respect of their wards who have successfully
completed the Higher School Certificate (2017) and having secured a seat
for a Degree Course in year 2018 in a recognized/registered -tertiary
institution for consideration.

With a view to ensuring that the best deserving candidates are awarded the
Scholarship, we wish to bring to your attention that both the School
Certificate results as well as the Higher School Certificate results shall be
taken into consideration for evaluation purposes.

Applications from employees should be made in writing and duly
supported by relevant documents (results script of SC/HSC/admission
letter from University etc) and forwarded to the Director, Human
Resources by Monday 27 August 2018 at latest.

For Director General




